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• High School Visits: The 8th graders have visited Dayton High School and Bellevue 
High School in the past two weeks.  They enjoyed the opportunity to tour each 
school, meet teachers and students, and ask questions about their transition as 
freshmen.  Ms. Weber will deliver application packets to each school prior to spring 
break. 

 

• School-Based Mental Health Training: Mrs. Melville and Mr. Ray attended an all-
day training at NKCES on March 7.  This professional development was packed with 
resources for schools to use to build their capacity in trauma-informed practices.  
Mrs. Melville and Mr. Ray shared the information with Ms. Weber, and the team 
began working on a plan of next steps for growing our mental health program next 
year.  Some of our vision includes updating our crisis intervention plan, creating a 
tiered intervention menu of trauma-informed supports in our school, and providing 
mental health professional development for all staff in the fall of 2025.   

 

 

 


